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Hannigan, Georgiana

From: Darren Cowling @lmdb.co.uk>
Sent: 13 May 2024 17:25
To: Gate Burton Solar Project
Subject: EN010131 Gate Burton Solar Consultation

Categories: SoS Consultation Response, EO

Good Afternoon, 
 
I write to respond to point 7 of the letter dated 29 April 2024 from the Department for Energy Security & Net 
Zero. 
 
Unfortunately at this time the Protective Provisions have not yet been agreed. The Board was issued with a 
draft Statement of Common Ground and subsequently (all be it relatively recently) issued a pro forma for 
protective provisions to the applicant for consideration. This document was returned with substantial 
proposed redactions. As the proforma document is drawn from a previous agreement signed up to by the 
Water Management Consortium there is some concern with regard to the proposed removal of wording. 
Therefore, the Board have sought legal advice and I can advise that the Boards Solicitor has been in contact 
with the applicants representatives with regard to this matter. 
 
I apologise for the delay but as the Statement of Common Ground is suggesting the disapplication of powers 
there needs to be comfort that there is no risk to the Board as a result of the development. 
 
 

 
 

  

This e-mail, together with any attachments, is confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it 
is addressed. This communication may contain confidential material. If you are not the intended recipient please be 
advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying 
of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please inform the sender immediately.  

The views expressed in this e-mail are that of the author and do not constitute or imply the endorsement or 
recommendation of Lindsey Marsh Drainage Board.  Your information will be processed in accordance with the law, in 
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particular the Data Protection Act 2018 and General Data Protection Regulations 2016.  The information that you 
provide will only be used for the Boards purposes unless there is a legal authority to do otherwise.  The content of e-
mails may have to be disclosed to a requester under data protection legislation, the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. 

 Whilst the Board does run anti virus software, you are solely responsible for ensuring that any e-mail or attachment 
you receive is virus free and the Board disclaims any liability for any damage you suffer as a consequence of receiving 

any virus. 
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